
24th January 2025 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we wrote our own version of the story ‘Dogger.’ The children’s writing was fantastic! 
We also used junk modelling materials to make Nutcracker toys. In maths we were learning 
about the number 8 and which two numbers add together to make 8.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Being Healthy 

Phonics 
This week we have been learning special friends ‘qu’ and ‘ch’. Click on the picture to practise 
these sounds. Click on Fred to see what he found on his adventure to the woods. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/xgXEcBAh/uye31bES
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/4Q8JcXLQ/gaTJsTeW
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/vr65QMHz/Qg88w1aU


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will read the story ‘Daisy Eat Your Peas’ and 
write about which food we like and dislike. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will weigh objects to learn about mass. We 
will think about which objects are heavy and 
which are light. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
We will be learning the words: 

 
heavy             skip  

 
wobble 

 
 defrost                 chop  

 Understanding of the World 
We will learn about healthy eating. We will 
also learn about how foods, such as peas,  
defrost. 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
This week we will be learning the rhyme ‘I eat my 
peas with honey.’ 
 
 
    

 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will be learning how to print on paper 
and how to create a picture on an Ipad. 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

Please continue to share books with your 
child at home. Talk about the pictures and 
what is happening in the story.  
 
We change the children’s books on Tuesdays 
and Fridays, so please make sure their book 
is in their book bag.  


